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October 22 2024 

Dear Friend of Wimbledon Choral  

Further to my letter of October 10, I thought you would 
like to see the stunning flyer created for our November 
Concert. 

In addition, I have learned that arrangements are in 
place for Friends attending the Concert to meet Daniel 
Mahoney – our new Musical Director.  

An area has been reserved at Holy Trinity Sloane Street 
where Friends can gather before the Concert. Daniel 
will be there to greet those who support us so loyally. 

If you are attending, and would like to meet Daniel (as 
I hope you would), please would you let me know so 
that we have an idea of numbers? 

As per my last letter: tickets are available via 
www.wimbledon-choral.org.uk. When you have 
bought tickets, please remember to let me know how 
many you have purchased, whether front or rear nave, 
and what your seating preferences are. As always, a 
precise seating location cannot be guaranteed - but we 
will do our best. 

I forgot to mention that, for those of you living locally 
to Wimbledon Village, we will be singing Carols across 
from the Dog and Fox on Sunday December 1 from 
1500 – 1530. Come and join in and get into the 
Christmas spirit. 

Thank you to those who have renewed your Friendship 
subscriptions – your ongoing support is invaluable and 
much appreciated. 

If you received this email and do not wish to remain a 
Friend of the Choir please may I ask you to let me know 
so that I can amend my records. Please may I say thank 
you so very much for your support thus far. 

I look forward to hearing from you regarding 
November 16 and to seeing you on the night. 

Kindest Regards  

 

Colleen Spalding 
Friends of Wimbledon Choral 
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